
 
 

PLANNING COMMITTEE LIST 
DATE OF COMMITTEE: 13th December 2017 

 
COUNCILLOR REPRESENTATION 

 
 
Ref: BH2017/03214 33 Baker Street Brighton BN1 4JN 
Date: 11 October 2017 
 
 
Dear Helen, 
 
I see you are listed as planning officer for this retrospective application. 
Given the shortage of family housing in the city, density of HMOs in the ward that has led 
to article 4 designation, and that this is a retrospective application, can I, and also on 
behalf of my fellow ward councillors Cllrs Deane and Greenbaum, lodge our objection to 
this proposal.  
If it is that you are minded to grant the application, may I request that it is put before the 
planning committee for determination. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Pete West 
 
Councillor Pete West 
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